
 
31 October 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 10 TRIP TO LOW BANK GROUND – CONISTON- LAKE DISTRICT 21 – 23 June 2024 
 
We are very aware that this year group were not able to have any year 6 trips whilst they were in primary 
school due to the Covid restrictions in place at that time. Those difficulties continued on their transition to 
secondary school.   
 
We would now like to offer Year 10 pupils the chance to experience an affordable weekend away in the Lake 
District at Wigan Council’s Outdoor Activity Centre, Low Bank Ground. 

 
The trip will depart on Friday 21 June 2024 at 9.00am and return on Sunday 23June 2024 at 2.00pm. The 
total cost of the trip will be around £230 (if maximum of 50 pupils) and this will include the following:-  
 
➢ Coach travel to and from Coniston 
➢ Accommodation for 2 nights 
➢ Breakfast, lunch (either on site or packed lunch) and evening meal 
➢ Instruction for all activities 
 
As always, we expect the highest standards of behaviour from pupils who wish to be considered for the trip.          
If you wish your son or daughter to be considered for a place, please fill in the attached pro-forma and return 
it to the finance department by Monday 6 November 2023. More details will follow once we know the 
number of pupils interested. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
M Dumican 
Headteacher 
 
PLEASE RETURN TO THE FINANCE OFFICE: BY MONDAY 6 NOVEMBER 2023 
RE:  Year 10 Trip to Low Bank Ground – 21 June – 23 June 2024 
 
 
NAME OF STUDENT: _____________________________  FORM: ___________ 
 
Please consider the above-named student for the trip to Low Bank Ground in June 2024.  
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________ Parent/Carer        Date: _____________ 


